
April 21, 2016 

 

Multilingual Information and Advice for Foreigners 
 

After the earthquake happened on April 14, Kumamoto 
International Foundation (KIF) is providing information and 
assistance in English, Chinese and other languages for foreigners not 
to miss available public support because of the linguistic or cultural 
barrier they might face to.  

Please inform about KIF to non-Japanese speaker in the affected 
area 
 
[Kumamoto International Foundation (KIF)] 
 Telephone Consultation & Information Service:                                    

096-359-2121 
 Web Pages: http://www.kumamoto-if.or.jp/ 
 Email: pj-info@kumamoto-if.or.jp (Japanese, English, Chinese) 
 Address: Kumamoto International Center 

4-18 Hanabatake-cho, Chuo-ku, Kumamoto-shi 
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